
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Training men in the local church 

to reach the silent world. 

 

Ben and Marie Muldoon 

Sending Church: 
Stanley Heights Baptist Church 
1512 McBrien Rd, Chattanooga, TN 37412 
Dr. Brent Baughman 
StanleyHeights.org 
(423) 867-8060 
 

Please forward support to: 
Silent Word Ministries 

PO Box 889, Trenton, GA 30752 
International Director: David Bennett 

Silentword.org/swmi 
706-657-8000 

 

September, 2020 

July 7-14 We both attended a Deliberate 
Discipleship Retreat hosted by our new mission 
board director, David Bennett. Twenty-three 
pastors, missionaries, and faithful servants were 
challenged to reproduce believers. Brother Bennett 
asked Ben to teach the opening session on the 
importance of a personal walk with God before 
discipling others to walk with God. We are  
motivated to continue  
multiplying disciples for  
Christ, here and abroad!  
Thank you for your  
prayers as we develop  
in these areas. It has been a joy to get “plugged in” to 

our sending church, Stanley Heights 
Baptist. Local COVID regulations have 

allowed for church services and Sunday 
Schools to restart, and we have enjoyed 

being a part of Vacation Bible School, 
children’s ministries, Deaf ministry, 

visitation, and more. Pray for Marie as 
she gets to know her new church family. 

Teaching 1st-3rd grade 

Sunday School. Half the VBS offering was given to our ministry! 

July 31st, 2020 we officially joined Silent 
Word Ministries International (SWMI) as 
our mission board. We are grateful for the 
support of many, including Marie’s former 
board BIMI, during this transition!  
If you have not done so already, please use the 
information below to reroute all financial 
support through Silent Word Ministries to 
prevent delays or returns of your gifts.  Thank 
you to the many churches and individuals who 
have already begun sending funds through  

         Silent Word Ministries!  

Our deputation/furlough schedule is filling 
up! We are humbled to share that between now 
and March, 2021 we have several meetings booked 
every month in churches across the US. Thanks  
to many supporting churches we are already at 
40% of our needed support! Our new materials  
and presentation for Romania are also coming 
together and we are excited! Please pray for 
safety on the roads and flexibility with all the 
added uncertainty the COVID regulations bring. 
Also, please pray for clarity as we report on  
what God is doing in Honduras and explain our 
vision for reaching the Deaf in Romania and 
beyond.  
 

SWMI Director, 
David Bennett, has 
been our mentor 
for many years. 

Developing and Deploying Deaf Disciplers 

Your Servants to the Deaf in Romania 
Muldoons4D@swmi.org • 864-395-0836 

 


